
From: Candace Thorsted
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 2004-A
Date: Monday, May 22, 2017 3:01:44 PM

Dear Senator,

I oppose House Bill 2004-A.

Please represent me and your constituents at the state capitol by opposing HB 2004-A and ANY
bill that would eliminate no-cause notices.

Respectfully, your constituent,

 
 

Candace Thorsted
Property Manager
Principle Property Management
4710 Village Plaza Lp #135
Eugene, OR 97401
Candace.Thorsted@PrinciplePM.com
Ph: (541) 2848106
Fx: (541) 284-8111
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